
BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

                                                                                 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
George Golwitzer, Chairman 
John Arrington, Secretary 
Jaclin Hernandez, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Golwitzer called the Special meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order on 
Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: 
Chairman Golwitzer, Secretary Arrington*, Commissioner Hernandez*.  Also in attendance were Mayor 
Pro Tem Watson, Fire Chief Keener, and Deputy Police Chief Anderson. 
 
* Note - Secretary Arrington and Commissioner Hernandez participated via telephone due to the Corona 
Virus Pandemic. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: None  
 
NEW BUSINESS  

 Firefighter Benjamin Faught submitted correspondence removing himself from the Firefighter 
Preliminary Eligibility Register.   

 The Commission reviewed and discussed the oral interview question results for each candidate.  
The results of each Commissioner’s scores were tabulated and averaged to determine each 
candidate’s final oral interview score.   

 The oral interview scores were tabulated with the previous written test scores on the 
Preliminary Eligibility Register to create a Firefighter Initial Eligibility Register.  Motion was made 
by Commissioner Hernandez to approve the Firefighter Initial Eligibility Register.  This motion 
was seconded by Secretary Arrington.  Roll call – 3 Ayes, 0 Nays.  Motion carried.  The ten day 
period for the candidates to submit preference points begins 4/23/2020 and will expire on 
5/4/2020.  The candidates will be notified by Chairman Golwitzer of this requirement.   

 Chairman Golwitzer presented a timeline for testing, oral interviews and creation of another 
Firefighter Final Eligibility Register for the Village of Bradley that was reviewed by all present.  
Chief Keener responded that the Village is negotiating the Collective Bargaining Agreement for 
the Firefighters.  Some job specific job information that is required for the new candidate 
application forms will need to be updated as a result of those negotiations. He suggested that 
no further action be taken until negotiations have been completed. The Commission agreed 
with the Chief and determined that the dates will be adjusted on the timeline to reflect this. 
 

A motion was made by Commissioner Hernandez and seconded by Secretary Arrington to adjourn the 
meeting. Roll call - 3 Ayes, 0 Nays.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 
 


